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APPROVAL LETTER #3
FINAL SELECTION APPROVAL LETTER

DATE: December 4, 2017

TO: George Delaney, Interim Executive Director of Public Works

THROUGH: Lesley B. Thornii Engineer, Deputy Director of Public Works

FROM: ‘ichael Sheehan, Director Implementation

SUBJECT: final Consultant Selection for SBE Project Management Services

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Small Business Enterprise (SBE) Project Management Services was
issued on October 13, 2017. Thirteen (13) consultants responded to the RFQ on November 9, 2017.

1. BBH Management Solutions
2. Burgess Services
3. Civil Technology, Inc.
4. Coggins Consultants, LLC
5. Dunakilly Management Group Corp.
6. Entitlement and Engineering Solutions, Inc.
7. JGR Consultants
8. LD3 Design Build
9. Prisma International Construction
10. RI Pagan & Associates, Inc.
11. Smith Environmental and Engineering Solutions, Inc.
12. The ABO Group, Inc.
13. Triunity Engineering and Management, Inc.

On November 27, 2017 the Selection Committee submitted their scoring results after reviewing the thirteen
(13) proposals based on the criteria established in the RFQ and recommend that the Executive Director of
Public Works approve the selection of six (6) consultants for award:

1. BBH Management Solutions
2. Civil Technology, Inc.
3. Coggins Consultants, LLC
4. Dunakilly Management Group Corp.
5. RJ Pagan & Associates, Inc.
6. Triunity Engineering and Management, Inc.

Approved 7 Date / . 17
cc: L Thomas, City Engineering

Michael Sheehan, IMP Division of Small Business Opportunity — dsho@denvergov.ore
Public Works Contract Office — pw.eontracts@denvergov.org
File, Contractor Selection Memo
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